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Moretonhampstead Primary School 

Betton Way, Moretonhampstead, Newton Abbot, Devon. TQ13 8NA 
Tel: 01647 440482 

Email: adminmoretonhampstead@thelink.academy 
17th July 2020 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Unless the situation or guidance changes, we will reopen for all children on Monday 7th September. We will 
contact you of course if plans do change before September. 
 
The school will be organised into 3 main ‘bubbles’ in September, A, B & C, with different drop off/ pick up 
points and  times.  We have endeavoured to streamline this as much as possible in order to support you. 
 

 Bubble A Bubble B Bubble C 

 Pre-school 
(Little Tors) 
Pepperdon- 
Years R/1 

Easdon-  
Years 1/2  

Shapley- Year 3 /4 
Mardon- Year 4/ 5 

Beckaford- Year 6 

Drop off point 
and time 

8.45am 
Side gate, 
behind school 

8.45am 
Main gate 
(left hand 
side) 

8.45am 
Main gate (right hand 
side) 

8.30am 
Main gate  

Teaching 
Session Begins 

9.00am 9.00am 9.00am 8.45am 

Pick up point 
and  
time 

3.15pm 
Side gate, 
behind school 

3.15pm 
Main gate 

3.30pm 
Main gate 

3.15pm 
From front reception 
area 

  
When we reopen and in order to keep everyone safe and meet Government Guidance, we need to insist 
on the following: 
 
Attendance at school will be compulsory for all children, including those who have been shielding.  The 
school will call all parents by 9.30am if a child is not in school and we have not been contacted to ensure 
that they are safe. 
 
Children must not attend if they, or someone they live with, are displaying symptoms of coronavirus. 
Uniform is to be worn (it does not need to be washed more than normally). 
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Parents: 
It is essential that all children are in their classroom, settled and ready to begin by the ‘Teaching Session 
Begins’ time.   
It is an expectation that parents will follow social distancing guidance during drop –off and pick-ups, using 
the markings provided to support this. 
 
It is important that parents are punctual and keep to the staggered times when dropping off and picking 
up.  Persistent lateness will not be acceptable.  
                                                                                                                                                              
Only one parent to escort child(ren) to school please.  Walk to school if possible. 
 
Parents are not, unfortunately, permitted into the school building. 
 
Parents to leave site immediately after drop off/ pick up. 
 
Parents should email or telephone us if they wish to communicate with their child’s teacher. 
 
If providing a packed lunch, please ensure your child can open packaging etc independently. 
 
Parents should not send in unnecessary equipment such as toys. 
 
 
I hope you understand the need to have these ‘regulations’- you have all been brilliant this term and thank 
you for your support during this difficult time and for your continued support in September. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
William Bentall 
Headteacher 
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